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Subject: new	
  OPB	
  Job	
  Opportunity	
  -­‐	
  Accountant
Date: Wednesday,	
  January	
  6,	
  2016	
  at	
  2:32:36	
  PM	
  Pacific	
  Standard	
  Time
From: Glenn	
  Brown
To: AllStaff

Happy 2016, fellow OPBers—and what better way to start the new year than by bringing OPB
some wonderful new employees? I can think of no better way.
 
We are looking to hire an Accountant – the link is below.  As always, please forward the
information to anyone you think may be interested, and/or post it to Twitter, Facebook, LinkedIn,
etc.  If you repost it anywhere, please be sure to let me know (don't forget to include the specific
info about where you posted it--OPB has to track that information for our  annual FCC report). 
Also - when you repost and use hash tags, please be sure to include #pubjobs, #mediadiversity
and #nprjobs.  
 
Thanks!
 
Glenn
	
  
hHp://www.opb.org/about/jobs/accountant/?t=146785
	
  
______________________________________
Glenn	
  Brown	
  |	
  Manager,	
  Recruitment	
  &	
  Benefits	
  |	
  Oregon	
  Public	
  BroadcasWng
7140	
  SW	
  Macadam	
  Avenue	
  |	
  Portland,	
  OR	
  |	
  97219
gbrown@opb.org
503.293.1929	
  	
  phone
503.445.1859	
  	
  fax
	
  
Oregon	
  Public	
  BroadcasWng:	
  	
  Giving	
  voice	
  to	
  the	
  community.	
  	
  ConnecWng	
  Oregon	
  and	
  its	
  neighbors.	
  
IlluminaWng	
  a	
  wider	
  world.
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